
It’s time for the Annual 50 Million Word Reading Challenge 
2016 Reading Challenge Pledge Form 

First Name: _____________________________________ Last Name: ________________________________  

I plan to read at least [                   ] books for Cascade k-12 School Library. 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

I am participating in the 50 Million Word Reading Challenge. All proceeds will help fund the purchase of 
classroom book sets. You can sponsor me for an amount per book and can name a maximum amount that 

you are willing to contribute. After the event, I will return to tell you how many books I read and collect your 

contribution. Make checks out to Cascade Public Schools. All contributions are tax-deductible. 

Thank you! 

Name of Sponsor 
Pledge per Book 
(Example: 
$5.00) 

Maximum 
Pledge 

Amount Collected 
from Sponsor 

Sponsor Phone/ 
E-mail 
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Participants: 

To reach our goal, we hope that each participant finds at least ten sponsors. 

Please bring this form to your classroom on the day of the 50 Million Word 
Challenge final event, TUESDAY. MAY 24TH 



  

Cascade Public Schools 50 Million Word Reading Challenge 
Our read-a-thon is a fun activity for students, with all participants striving to achieve their personal best 

reading and comprehension ability.  Students set realistic book goals based on age and development. Awards 
will be given for exceptional participation. 

Our goal is to help the fundraising committee raise at least $3000 to fund a classroom set of books for each 
grade or subject. We hope that each family will participate in the sponsored challenge to the best of its 

ability. If each student raises $25, we will achieve our goal. Thank you very much for your participation! 

Rules 
1. Students may start collecting pledges as soon as they receive the pledge sheets. Reminder: Pledge 

sheets need to be turned in by the last day of the Challenge, Tuesday, May 24. 

2. Pledges may be made by anyone. However, participants may not ask for pledges from any of the 
staff members of Cascade Public Schools. Each sponsor making a pledge should write their 

own name, pledge per book and maximum pledge. Students may collect the pledge in advance 
but must turn in the money to the home room teachers on Monday mornings.  

3. Upon completion of the Reading Challenge, students will hand in their Pledge Sheets. Students may 

then collect outstanding pledges.  

Please return pledge sheets with the money to Classroom Teacher by Tuesday, May 24th. 

We look forward to all our participants having a great time! For questions or concerns or to volunteer, 
contact Mr. Matthew Driessen at 468-2267, ext 119 or mdriessen@cascade.k12.mt.us 


